
August	13,	2022	
Church	of	St	Luke		
Clearwater,	MN		
	
Dear	Families,	
	
	
Hello,	it	is	hard	to	believe	that	it	is	fall	and	we	are	approaching	the	start	of	a	new	faith	formation	
year	at	the	Church	of	St	Luke.	We	will	begin	Faith	Formation	on	Wednesday	September	21tst	at	
6:45pm	to	8:00pm.		Please	watch	for	more	communication	via	email	and	the	remind	app.		It	is	
exciting	to	know	that	the	Pandemic	is	nearly	behind	us	and	that	we	are	on	a	more	normal	path	
each	day.	It	is	important	that	our	youth	continue	to	grow	in	their	faith	and	love	for	Christ	as	well	
as	come	together	in	community	and	we	love	coming	together	to	share	the	faith	and	come	closer	
to	Christ.			
	
In	registering	for	Faith	Formation,	you	can	print	the	attached	registration	form,	complete	the	
paper	copy	and	submit	it	with	cash	or	check	or	you	can	complete	the	registration	on	line	and	
make	your	electronic	payment	on	line	as	well.		Please	complete	the	form	and	payment	by	
September	10th.	
	
	Also,	Please	contact	me	at	stlukefaithandlife@gmail.com	if	you	are	able	to	help	out	by	
volunteering	as	a	catechist	or	as	an	assistant.		A	discount	will	apply	once	we	discuss	the	area	of	
need.			By	helping	out	you	have	an	opportunity	to	serve	the	Lord,	get	to	know	new	people,	and	
reduce	your	faith	formation	tuition	fees.		Many	hands	make	light	work	and	kids	love	having	their	
parents	teach.		
	
We	look	forward	to	a	fun	and	exciting	year	as	we	help	you	teach	your	children	the	Catholic	faith	
and	help	them	develop	a	personal	relationship	with	Jesus.		If	you	have	any	questions	please	
email	me	at	stlukefaithandlife@gmail.com,	or	call	me	at	320-558-2124	ext.	2,	or	at	my	cell		763-
482-9115	or	text	me	through	the	REMIND	app.	
	
May	our	Lord	bless	you	as	you	prepare	for	fall	and	the	start	of	a	new	school	year.	
	
	
God	Bless,	
	
Marilyn Popp 
 
Marilyn	Popp	
Director	of	Faith	Formation		
Church	of	St.	Luke	
Clearwater,	MN	
	
	
	
	
	


